
Critics  try  to  ban  coyote
hunting in Nev.
By Jeff DeLong, Reno Gazette-Journal

Critics  of  coyote  hunting  contests  hope  to  ban  the
controversial  practice  in  Nevada,  insisting  it  amounts  to
little more than wanton slaughter of wildlife.

Hunters counter that it is a legally protected sport that may
help keep in check a soaring coyote population increasingly
posing threats to livestock, pets and people.

Don  Molde  of  Reno  and  Fred  Voltz  of  Carson  City  have
petitioned  the  Nevada  Board  of  Wildlife  Commissioners  for
regulatory changes that would outlaw contests awarding cash or
other prizes for killing coyotes.
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